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March  Myra  left  for  the  United  States  to  reunite  with  her 
husband, Mac and to share about the ministry with churches and 
individuals.  She  and  Mac  shared  at  Colonial  Baptist  and  New 
Song Bible churches’ missions conferences. They also celebrated 
their second marriage anniversary.  

After  Myra  left,  Mitchell  Lofton  and  his  father  Ernie  were 
finishing working on the second level construction.  They found 
time to take a trip with the staff  and some of the youth to relax 
before they left a week later. 

In the absence  of Myra, the staff  (Gilma, Andrea and Graciela ) 
coordinated the activities of the ministry.  

On the first Sunday the youth  officiated at the service. The other 
Sundays pastors or lay leaders shared with our church.  Gilma and 
Andrea oversee the Sunday school classes. 

Monday,  Andrea  and  her  daughter  Betsaida  minister  to  the 
children 11 and younger at our Bible club. 

On Wednesday,  Pastora Chita Murrales , shares with the women 
at our weekly Bible study. 

On Saturday, Andrea and Gilma minister with the youth  12 and 
older at our weekly meeting. 

Prayer Requests  

Good relations with staff  
Salvation for many 

Support for students  
Second level finished 

Myra’s family  
Joy in the journey  

Support Address  

William Coppa, EA  
attn:WMOTW                 

  8859 Sudley Road   
Suite 101   

Manassas,VA 20110 
  

Make checks payable to  
WMOTW  

Paypal is another option  

Watchmen On The Walls  
Ministries Limited 

Use the email address 
angeldaniel@mcyep.org 

WMOTW           March 2019                                   

ISAIAH  9:2  “  The  people  who  have  walked  in 
darkness have seen a great light; those who dwelt 
in the land of the shadow of death, upon them a 
light has shone.” 

Ministerio Comedor Y Educacion De Paz, 
Chiquimula
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Monthly Activities

Bookbags and school supplies 

Mitch and Ernie blessing the elementary 
adult education classes. top row, lf. to rt. 
5th to 6th grades, 2nd to fourth grades. 

bottom row 1st grade.

Women praying for Myra

Women’s 
Ministry

Sunday 
ministry 
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BUILDING PROJECT

A lot was accomplished this month with Mitchell and Ernie Loxton working. 
The dry walls were prepped for future painting. The doors  were installed  and 
tubing installed for the plumbing. 

They were with us for almost  a  month and not only worked daily  but also 
formed relationships sharing the  love of Christ.  Many were blessed by them . I  
am thankful for the time they were with us. 

Please consider donating towards the materials for toilets, fans, paint, flooring 
and more.  


